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EU Import Restrictions  
Iron And Steel of Russian Origin  

Compliance Statement 
 

 
From 30th September 2023, Sumac Precision Engineering will no longer supply any of our 
customers with any iron and steel products, as listed in Annex XVII of the Council Regulation (EU) 
No.833/2014, that either: 

• Have originated from and/or have been exported from Russia; or 

• Include iron or steel products originating in Russia that have been processed in a third 
country. 

 
We will take appropriate actions and conduct due diligence throughout our supply chain without any 
delay to ensure that our suppliers meet the requirements of these new regulations. 
 
On discovery of any information that contradicts the above statements, we will immediately notify 
any our effected customers in writing upon receipt or becoming aware of such information.  
 
Sumac will continue to monitor the ongoing amendments to the sanctions placed on Russian to 
ensure that our products / process remain compliant. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Mike Robson 
Managing Director   


